

Congratulatory Message on Behalf of the Government of the Kingdom of Bahrain

It is an honour to commemorate 50 years of strong relations between the Kingdom of Bahrain and the People's Republic of Bangladesh. The past half-century has only served to consolidate a relationship based on joint aspirations, a strong trade partnership, and continued diplomatic cooperation. We look forward to the next 50 years of peace, prosperity and friendship between our two great nations.

Khalid bin Abdulla Al Khalifa

Deputy Prime Minister, Kingdom of Bahrain